Dear Organization Team,
From October 14 to October 17, I participated in the Interfaith Dialogue Program, which was supported by Erasmus+, with the theme "Dreaming with Joseph/Yusuf", which was an unforgettable experience for me. I would like to share what I felt and learned about the excellent organization and content of this program.
First of all, the theme of the program "Dreaming with Joseph/Yusuf" deeply touched me. Together with Christian friends, reading the story of Joseph from two different religious sources provided a powerful example of how unity and understanding can be built between people from different religions and cultures. The sessions and talks that took place under this theme helped me to develop more understanding and respect between people of different faiths.
I was also impressed by the excellent planning of your organization and the smooth running of the program. It was great to see that every detail of the program was thought out and worked diligently to give the participants an unforgettable experience.
One of the things I loved the most during the program was the beautiful and peaceful atmosphere created by Anja, Jes and Anne. I would like to thank them for making sure that every participant felt comfortable throughout the program. I appreciated that they thought of every little detail for us especially as Muslim participants. Maybe it was a common behavior for them, but it meant a lot to me.
On the other hand, during the program I tried my best to draw, which is a creative activity, but I must admit that I didn't enjoy it. I struggled because I don't have a creative personality, but this experience was a learning opportunity for me and I realized that I need to push my own limits.
Through this program, I had the opportunity to meet participants from a different religion and cultures, which was a very valuable experience for me and gave me the opportunity to make new friends and gain different perspectives.
In conclusion, I would like to thank everyone who contributed for this wonderful program. It made me understand the importance of interfaith dialogue even more and made me eager to participate in more similar events in the future. O Allah, protect all good people against the bad. Amen.
Best regards,
Mahmut Bal

